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AEMO 
Level 22, 530 Collins Street 
Melbourne  
VIC 3000 
Australia 

 
Dear Sir/Madam 

Submission in Response to AEMO Draft Report on Schedule 5.2 of the NER 
This Submission is in response to AEMO’s Draft Report dated 2023-03-03: 
https://aemo.com.au/consultations/current-and-closed-consultations/aemo-review-of-
technical-requirements-for-connection  
I wish to draw AEMO’s attention to a separate submission to AEMC in relation to clause 
S5.2.5.9 Protection systems that impact on power system security. 
https://www.aemc.gov.au/rule-changes/conditions-generator-protection-systems  
AEMC have not as yet initiated the formal Rule Change Request for the change to S5.2.5.9. 
This submission is a simple relocation of one paragraph from the Automatic Access Standard 
to the Minimum Access Standard. 
However, I believe it is an important correction and clarification for the industry at large, the 
NSPs and AEMO themselves of what analysis must be done in support of connection 
applications under the Minimum Access Standards. 
In the event that you have further questions, please do not hesitate to contact me by email 
and or phone at your convenience. 
Sincerely 

Rodney Hughes 
Managing Director 
Email: rgh@rodhughesconsulting.com 
Mobile: +61 419 845 253 


